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I support passing HB 2977, which increases the lodging tax, to support Oregon 

wildlife program. Many visit Oregon because of its wildlife. It is reasonable that visitor 

funds should go supporting Oregon wildlife.   

 

Wildlife have paid the cost of more people and more roads. Wildlife should gain some 

benefit from the human changes impose on the state. Non-game species should 

especially benefit from this revenue, via funding wildlife habitat, etc.   


